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I wish to express my unwavering support for the upcoming 2nd edition of Cyber Digital Services, 

Defence and Security Asia 2024 (CyberDSA 2024), scheduled to be held from 6 to 8 August 2024 in the 

vibrant city of Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.  

 

The cyber landscape continues to present us with both remarkable opportunities and formidable 

challenges. The significance of forging partnerships and alliances cannot be overstated in our collective 

pursuit of cyber defence and security. It is through collaboration, the exchange of knowledge, and the 

sharing of best practices that we empower ourselves to confront the dynamic threats posed by cyber 

adversaries.  

 

It is with great anticipation that the theme of this event, "Forging A Secure Digital Future Together", 

embodies our shared commitment to safeguarding our interconnected world in an era defined by 

digital transformation. The CyberDSA 2024 theme underscores the urgency of our mission - to 

collaboratively build a secure and resilient digital environment for generations to come.  

 

CyberDSA 2024 is vital for fostering partnerships and bringing together experts, leaders, and 

innovators worldwide. I applaud the dedication and vision of the participants of CyberDSA 2024 for 

their commitment to turning this international event into a reality.  

 

Best wishes for another resounding success of CyberDSA 2024! 

 

-  END  - 


